
 

Achieving Success, Inspiring Hope 

BE SAFE ~ BE RESPECTFUL ~ BE RESPONSIBLE ~ BE PRODUCTIVE  

June 5 - 9, 2017    page 2 

 

Franklin Pierce Schools does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military 
status, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disabili ty, or the use of a trained dog 
guide or service animal by a person with a disability in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. Questions and complaints of alleged discrimination should be directed to Dr. Shaun Carey, Compliance Coordinator for State and Civil Rights Laws; 
Wendy Malich, Title IX Officer; or William Rasplica, 504/ADA Coordinator at 315 129th ST S, Tacoma, WA 98444-5099 or at (253)298-3000.  

From the Principal: 
Dear Midland Mustang Families, 
 
We have many exciting activities happening at Midland in the coming weeks!  Our state testing 
has finished and we still have learning to do, but we also have time to add some fun!  Many 
grade levels have field trips in the coming weeks and field day is coming.  Remember that you 
must be volunteer cleared to participate with your child’s class in these events. 
 
I want to say a special “Thank You” to each of our volunteers, from PTA members to classroom 
helpers!  We want to honor our volunteers with a Volunteer Appreciation Tea on Monday, 
June 12th at 3:45.  Our volunteers have received their invitations, so if you have volunteered 
this year and you have not received your personal invitation, please contact Dianne Waters at 
298-4564 and she will get you signed up! 
Have a great week!! 
~Mrs. Dawson 

New Sunscreen Policy! 
With all the activities that are happening during this time of year, we 
know your child can be outside in the sun for several hours at a time.  
Students are now allowed to bring sunscreen to school, but there are 
several specific rules we must abide by: 

 Parents can apply sunscreen to their student or have them 
apply sunscreen before leaving for school. 

 Students will apply the sunscreen to themselves at school. Staff 
will not be able to help. 

 Students are not allowed to share their sunscreen with others 
because of allergy risks. 

 Student’s name should be written on the sunscreen container 
with a permanent marker. 

 ONLY rub-on sunscreen should be sent to school (no sprays). 

 
 
 
 
undraisers 
Helping with Crosswalk Duty 
 

Are you moving?  We are preparing for 
next year and need to know if your child 
will not be with us for the 2017-2018 
school year.  Please call the Midland 
office at 253 298-4500.  Thank you. 

 Midland Field Day, Monday June 19th! 
Each classroom is looking for at least one 

volunteer to help us run our stations.  

Please let your child’s teacher know if you 

can help! 

 

 

 

 


